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“Be strong and courageous. 

Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God  
will be with you wherever you go” 

Joshua 1:9 

 

 
22nd September 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have a video production company filming in school next  
Tuesday, 28th September.  The video will be used to promote the school online via our website and our social 
media pages. The film may also be shared with prospective parents, in person and online. 
 
Children will be filmed as part of their normal school day and some children will be interviewed for their views 
and opinions of the school. 
 
If you have previously given your written consent, in the Parental Signature Booklet, for your child to be 
videoed, but DO NOT wish your child to be filmed on this particular occasion, please contact the school office 
before Friday 24th September. 
 
If you have previously not given your consent in the Parental Signature Booklet, please note that your child 
will NOT be filmed on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Brunson 
Headteacher 
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